U.S. Department of Homeland Security

U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services Customer Service and Public Engagement Directorate (MS 2260) Washington, DC 20529



Teleconference Invitation

* * * * * * * * *

Task Force on New Americans and Federal Strategies to Strengthen the Role of Receiving Communities

Thursday, January 29, 2015

1 – 2 p.m. (Eastern)

The President's Task Force on New Americans and the U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) invites you to participate in a listening session on **Thursday, Jan. 29, 2015, from 1 to 2 p.m. (Eastern)** to discuss the role and scope of the Task Force on New Americans and ways in which federal programs can increase meaningful engagement between new Americans and the receiving community.

On Nov. 21, 2014, President Barack Obama issued a <u>memorandum</u> establishing a White House Task Force on New Americans, an interagency effort to develop a coordinated federal strategy to better integrate new Americans into communities.

During this listening session, Task Force members and USCIS officials will provide an overview of the Task Force on New Americans and seek your feedback on best practices or strategies for successfully integrating immigrants into local communities.

To register for this session, please follow the steps below:

- Visit our registration page to confirm your participation
- · Enter your email address and select "Submit"
- Select "Subscriber Preferences"
- Select the "Event Registration" tab
- Provide your full name and organization
- Complete the questions and select "Submit"

Once we process your registration, you will receive a confirmation email with additional details. If you have any questions about the registration process, or if you do not receive a confirmation email within two business days, please email us at Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov.

Note to the media: This engagement is not for press purposes. Please contact the USCIS Press Office at (202) 272-1200 for any media inquiries. If you have questions regarding

the engagement or other stakeholder matters, please email us at Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov.

We look forward to engaging with you!

U.S. Department of Homeland Security

U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services Customer Service and Public Engagement Directorate (MS 2260) Washington, DC 20529



Teleconference Invitation

* * * * * * * * * *

Task Force on New Americans and Federal Strategies to Strengthen
Economic and Linguistic Integration
Tuesday, February 3, 2015
1 – 2 p.m. (Eastern)

The President's Task Force on New Americans and U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) invite you to participate in a listening session on **Tuesday, Feb. 3**, **2015**, **from 1 to 2 p.m. (Eastern)** to discuss federal strategies for integrating new Americans into our nation's economy and helping them learn English.

On Nov. 21, 2014, President Barack Obama issued a <u>memorandum</u> establishing a White House Task Force on New Americans, an interagency effort to develop a coordinated federal strategy to better integrate new Americans into communities.

During this listening session, Task Force members and USCIS officials will provide an overview of the Task Force on New Americans and seek your feedback on best practices or strategies for successfully integrating immigrants into local communities.

To register for this session, please follow the steps below:

- Visit our registration page to confirm your participation
- Enter your email address and select "Submit"
- Select "Subscriber Preferences"
- Select the "Event Registration" tab
- Provide your full name and organization
- Complete the questions and select "Submit"

Once we process your registration, you will receive a confirmation email with additional details.

If you have any questions about the registration process, or if you do not receive a confirmation email within two business days, please email us at Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov.

Note to the media: This engagement is not for press purposes. Please contact the USCIS Press Office at (202) 272-1200 for any media inquiries. If you have questions regarding the engagement or other stakeholder matters, please email us at Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov.

We look forward to engaging with you!

U.S. Department of Homeland Security

U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services Customer Service and Public Engagement Directorate (MS 2260) Washington, DC 20529



Teleconference Invitation

* * * * * * * * *

Task Force on New Americans and Federal Strategies to Strengthen
Civic Integration
Thursday, February 5, 2015
1 – 2 p.m. (Eastern)

The President's Task Force on New Americans and U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) invite you to participate in a listening session on **Thursday, Feb. 5**, **2015**, **from 1 to 2 p.m. (Eastern)** to discuss federal strategies to strengthen the civic integration of new Americans.

On Nov. 21, 2014, President Barack Obama issued a <u>memorandum</u> establishing a White House Task Force on New Americans, an interagency effort to develop a coordinated federal strategy to better integrate new Americans into communities.

During this listening session, Task Force members and USCIS officials will provide an overview of the Task Force on New Americans and seek your feedback on best practices or strategies for successfully integrating immigrants into local communities.

To register for this session, please follow the steps below:

- Visit our <u>registration page</u> to confirm your participation
- Enter your email address and select "Submit"
- Select "Subscriber Preferences"
- Select the "Event Registration" tab
- Provide your full name and organization
- Complete the questions and select "Submit"

Once we process your registration, you will receive a confirmation email with additional details. If you have any questions about the registration process, or if you do not receive a confirmation email within two business days, please email us at Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov.

Note to the media: This engagement is not for press purposes. Please contact the USCIS Press Office at (202) 272-1200 for any media inquiries. If you have questions regarding

the engagement or other stakeholder matters, please email us at Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov.

We look forward to engaging with you!